
++=== 

  

Welcome Home! 
4595 W. Beech Ave, Duncan, OK 73533 

(580) 255-2869 
heritageoakschurch@gmail.com 

www.honazarene.com 
 

May 12th 2024 

   2024 

January  28th   2024 

 2024 

  2023          20 

  

 2023 

  2023 

  2023 

 2023 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

 

Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday 
Discipleship Class/Sunday School:                    9:30 am 
Coffee / Fellowship Time:                10:15-10:30 am 
Sunday Worship Service:                             10:30 am 

 
Wednesday 

Fellowship Meal/Bible Study:             5:30 pm 
Youth Group:     6:00 pm 

   Children’s Activities:                    6:00 pm 
Worship Team Rehearsal:                             7:00 pm 

Pastor Jon Watters: 580-730-9431 

Today’s Message: 
 
 

Scripture: 
 
 
Topic: 
 
 
Unique Perspectives: (I Never Thought of it This Way.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Take Away Points: (I Want to Remember These Things) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

How Can I apply it This Week? (Lord Help Me to Put This into Action) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional Thoughts: 
 

 *Debra’s sister Sandy Bennet, upcoming surgery. 

*Shannon Hodgden, physical needs. 

*Brenda Weaver’s sister in-law Joann, physical concerns. 

*Emilee Henderson, physical needs. 

*Gayla Kelly, physical needs. 

*Farrah Cox, physical needs, and surgery recovery. 

*Ray Loghry’s relative, Jenna physical needs. 

*Tom and Dee Lowry’s Grandson Emery, physical needs. 

*Jamie Wooten, physical needs. 

*Kathy Reed, upcoming medical appointment. 

*The family of Elizabeth Fuller, Robert’s cousin who passed away. 

*Robert’s brother, physical needs. 

*Wanda Teleford, physical needs. 

*Susan Gates, physical needs. 

*Rachel Sykes, physical needs. 

*Freddy Maldonado and his pending transplant. 

*Those that we know who desperately need Jesus.           
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Ministry Information 
Blessing Box: We are in urgent need of items for restocking. Each 
week, the Blessing Box has been a great help to many who are in 
need in our community. Please see Tletta Cathey who has been 
taking the lead on making sure our box is adequately supplied.  
 
Lifted High Gymnastics: Just one final reminder that our church 
gymnastics program has been ended for the year. A huge thanks 
goes out to Jamie for all her support and dedication to the program. 
Please pray for wisdom as the church board looks at the way 
forward with this outreach ministry. 
 
L.I.F.E Wellness Support Group: Our L.I.F.E (Living In Faith 
Everyday) wellness support group is still meeting and invites you to 
be a part. This group meets every Tuesday at 11:00 here at the 
church and is a support group for those wanting to adopt a healthy 
lifestyle. See Betty Whitaker if you would like more information. 
 
Women’s Ministry: May 28th is the next Women’s Ministry night.  
It will be a time of sharing and activities as we get to know each 
other better. We are excited about what is instore for our Women’s 
Ministry from retreats, to bible studies, as well as other activities. 
You will want to be a part of all that is coming in the year ahead. 
 
Live Streaming: This morning, once again we will be conducting a 
trial run of streaming our service. Please remember that during the 
services each week, everything is recorded and will be shared via 
the internet on different platforms. We are grateful for our team that 
is learning the intricate details of running things in the sound booth.  
 

 

General Information for Our Visitors 
Nursery: A staffed nursery is available and located in the hallway to the right 
when entering the front doors, for children under the age of two.  
 
Children’s Church: Is offered for children from pre-K to 5th grade and meets 
in the same hallway across from the nursery.  
 
Restrooms: There is a women’s restroom located to the right as you enter, and 
a men’s & women’s restroom located at the end of the hallway to the left. 
 
Church Wifi: honguest Password: honguest 

 

 
 
Youth Camp: June 8-12 is the SWOK District Youth Camp. This 
year we will be sending several teens from our youth group to the 
SWOK District Youth Camp! Parents, if you have not spoken with 
Colleen about what is required or about your teen attending, please do 
so today. Cost should not be an issue for your teen to go.  
 
Youth Camp Sponsorship: Would you like to bless one of our teens? 
We already have one registration sponsored but are in need of 
additional support. Additionally, if you would like to give a smaller 
amount, there is a special box on the table at the rear of the sanctuary 
to place your gift in. If you would like more information, please see 
Colleen after the service today. 
 
SWOK Kid’s Camp: June 17-20 Kid’s Camp kicks off at Salyer 
Lake. Please see the bulletin board in the hallway for additional 
information on camp, as well as the costs. 
 
Guest Speaker: Next Sunday and Wednesday, as Pastor Jon and 
Belinda will be out of town from the 18th through the 25th. We will be 
having a guest speaker on Sunday as well as for Wednesday night. 
Please reach out if there is an emergency during this time. 
 

 

Fellowship Meal/ Bible Study: This week’s meal will be “All You 
Can Eat Spaghetti.” The church will be providing the pasta, sauce, 
and garlic bread. It is asked that you bring your favorite side dish or 
dessert to share. We will begin serving for the Gabriel’s House 
Children at 5:30 and Bible Study/Youth Group/ Children’s 
Activities will begin at 6:00. This is the final week with the 
Gabriel’s House kids for this school year. 
 
Mother’s Day: We are honored to have all of the mothers that are 
in attendance with us today. We owe much to those who have given 
so willingly and who have sacrificed so greatly. There are special 
gifts for each mom that is here today. Thank you for all that you 
have done, today we honor you.  
 
Church Board Meeting: Tomorrow at 6:00, will be the monthly 
church board meeting. Agendas will be sent to all board members 
for review prior to the evening meeting.  
 
55 & Over Group: This Thursday, May 16th at 6:00 is “Game 
Night in the Parlor.” Snacks will be provided, and we might even 
bring the popcorn machine out for everyone to enjoy! Please see 
Gayla or Dana for additional information.  
 
SWOK District Outreach Seminar: There will be a special event 
at Trinity Church of the Nazarene, in OKC on May 18th at 9:00. 
The speakers will be Sam and Kristi Senica, missionaries to the 
USA/Canada region. This year, our denomination's focus is 
"Blessing Our Community." We are privileged to have the leaders 
of this ministry right on our district. They will be sharing ideas and 
resources on how to bless our communities with the love of Christ.  
Register at https://swok.churchcenter.com/people/forms/735205. 
 
52 & Under Group: This Saturday, May 18th will be the first event 
of 2024! We will be having Pam Ferguson with “Pammy Paints” 
with us for a paint party where we can share a time of fellowship 
with finger foods before, during, and after. We will be meeting in 
the parlor at 2:00. The cost is $20 per person to cover the project, 
instruction, and supplies. We will be painting an 11x14 project. 
 
 Our Giving 

May Budget Needs:                          $ 11,383.00 
May Giving:                 $   3,567.00 

https://swok.churchcenter.com/people/forms/735205.

